For Newsletter going out next week ,Tuesday Jan. 27th.
Trash-Free Tuesdays at VES – a message  from the 4th grade Green Team 

Students at VES are working hard to Reduce, Reuse and Recycle at Veterans.   A new idea is called Trash-Free Tuesday.  Starting Tuesdays in February, VES students and parents are encouraged to pack lunches that create less waste.  Just once a week (on Tuesdays) if you can!  The easiest way to do this is by using reusable containers.  We weighed the lunch trash in January – it was almost 200 pounds!  Our group will weigh the trash one Tuesday a month to measure any changes.  There will be recycling presentations for all grades on January 29th and a brochure will be sent home.  For more information about the project, check out the website wastefreelunches.org.

